
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26 October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  
 
Year 11 Information Evening - Monday 12 November 2018 6.00pm 
 
As you are aware, at The King’s School we put our students first and work tirelessly to promote 
academic achievement alongside personal development. I am pleased to inform you that the 
majority of Year 11 students have started the year extremely positively with ‘Achieve’ sessions 
after school being very well attended and students working hard in lessons. To further support this 
transition into Year 11 wish to invite you to the above Information Evening.  
 
The evening will offer you practical ideas and information that will place you in a strong position to 
support your child during this pivotal time to ensure they achieve their potential. Starting at 6.00pm 
there will be an informal presentation from staff covering issues of importance for all Year 11 
students such as revision techniques, exam preparation, stress management and specific subject 
information from English, Maths and Science. You will receive a booklet containing information 
about all the subjects in Year 11 and what the students need to do to achieve the best results they 
can.  
 
Tea and coffee will be available from 5.30pm along with Careers advice and Post 16 guidance 
before the informal presentation.  
 
If you would like to attend, I would be grateful if you could return the reply slip below to your child’s 
Form Tutor on or before Wednesday 7 November 2018. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
A Holland 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Student Name: …………………………………………………………….  Form: ………………………… 
 
I/We would like to attend the Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening on 12 November at 6pm. 
 
Signed……………………………………………. Number attending including students: ………………  


